
 The Department of Administration is soliciting proposals from qualified, nationally 
 recognized firms to perform services required for an Actuarial Report for Governmental 
 Accounting Standards Board (GASB) - Other Postemployment Benefits (OPEB) Valuation of 
 the Government of Guam for Fiscal Year 2015.

 Copies of the request for proposals are available for interested parties at the Department of 
 Administration, Director’s Office, ITC Building, 590 South Marine Corps Drive, 2nd Floor - 
 Suite 224, Tamuning, Guam 96913, from 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m., Monday through Friday, 
 excluding holidays, commencing:  May 11, 2016 (Wednesday). An emailed copy of the RFP
 can be requested via email to armilynn.lujan@doa.guam.gov. One (1) original and five (5) 
 copies of the original proposal under this solicitation will be accepted until 5:00 p.m., on 
 May 27, 2016 (Friday), at the Director’s Office, Department of Administration, at the same 
 address shown above. Please direct any inquiries relative to this request for proposal to 
 Ms. Armilynn Lujan, General Accounting Supervisor, at telephone number (671) 638-3823/
 475/1169/1260 or email at armilynn.lujan@doa.guam.gov. This advertisement can be 
 viewed on DOA’s website at doa.guam.gov.
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